
TO THE HONOURABLE THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF MANITOBA: 
 

Your Standing Committee on INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS presents the following as its 
First Report. 
 

Your Committee met on Monday, December 6, 1999 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 255 of the 
Legislative Building to consider Bills referred. 

 
At the December 6, 1999 meeting, your Committee elected Mr. REID as Chairperson and 

Ms. KORZENIOWSKI as Vice-Chairperson.  
 
Your Committee has considered: 
 
Bill (No. 3) – The Retail Businesses Holiday Closing Amendment Act; Loi modifiant la 

Loi sur les jours fériés dans le commerce de détail 
 

and has agreed to report the same without amendment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      All of which is respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      _______________________________ 
      Mr. Daryl Reid, Chairperson 
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